
 

First Baptist Peddie Memorial Church 
572 BROAD STREET, NEWARK, NJ 07102 

June 29, 2025       Graduate & Teacher Recognition Sunday                              
  9:00 a.m. 
  9:30 am 
10:30 a.m. 

                   Praise Team / Choir Rehearsal 
Sunday School  

Worship Service 
 Prelude  
 Call to Worship                                                 

 (*-If able, please stand)  
Sejay Noupin 

*Gathering Song 
  Prayer of Invocation 

God is Good/God Will Make a Way 

*Hymn of Praise                                     Order My Steps 
   
  Passing of the Peace & Welcome    Sejay Noupin 
  Prayers for the People & the Lord’s Prayer                    Tami Adedgiba 

 
 Offertory We Are an Offering (Doxology) 
 Offertory Prayer  
 Scripture Reading       Hebrews 12:1-13 Luke Dickson 
 Message            Releasing What Holds Us, Embracing What Grounds Us 

                                                                      Dr. Abisola Kusimo 
 Invitation to Discipleship             The Potter’s Hand 
   
 Recognition of Graduates & Teachers  -  Christiana Agbozo & Gail Gillespie 
 Announcements  
*Sending Hymn  The Blessing 
 Benediction Rev. Nicholas A Johnson 
 Postlude                                                                                Carol Gallentine 
 

After the benediction, please feel free to remain in the Sanctuary for      
quiet prayer or proceed to Fellowship Hall for lively conversation. 

 

 

Sanctuary flowers are given by Abisoye Otunuga for the glory of 
God and thanking Him for His mercy on Oluwatoyin E. Otunuga for 
her birthday on 06/28/2025. 
 

 
 

To give flowers write your name on the desired date on the Flower 
Chart in Fellowship Hall and fill out the flower form located on the 
piano. Give the form and payment to Tutu Ogungbenro and leave a 
copy of your message in the Secretary mailbox or email it to 
fbpmc1801@verizon.net. 
 

 
THIS WEEK 

                  Thursday             1:00 pm    Narcotics Anonymous    

 
 
 
 
 
 

Many thanks to the many hands that helped to make this year’s Peddie 
Church Picnic a great success. You are very much appreciated. 
 
Please pick up tracts on the piano in Fellowship Hall to pass out and 
witness the love of Jesus. 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK- Rev. Dr. Bembry for total restoration of 
health, Adolphe & Marie St Usaire, Samantha Henderson and family,    
Bessie Staggers and family. 
 
PRAYERS OF THANKSGIVING- For all of our children for completing 
the semester. 
 

CONTINUOUS PRAYER- YMCA, Pillar College, InterVarsity Campus 
Ministry, Job opportunities for all the students, Ukraine, Russia, Isreal, and 
Gaza for peace in the world. 

 

MARRIAGES, HOMES & FAMILIES 
 

PRAYERS for PASTORS & the PERSECUTED CHURCH, the 
NATIONS and AMERICA 
 
To schedule an appointment with Rev. Nicholas Johnson, please call the 
pastoral care number at 973-647-7459, the Church Office at 973-642-
2552 or email fbpmc1801@verizon.net 
 
SUMMER BOOK CLUB will be held starting Wednesday July 9th and 
continues through August. We will be reading A Faith of Many Rooms: 
Inhabiting a More Spacious Christianity by Debbie Thomas. The book 
can be purchased directly from the publisher or another book retailer:  
 
https://www.broadleafbooks.com/store/product/9781506481456/A-Faith-
of-Many-Rooms 
 

This Week’s June Birthdays 
Marie St. Usaire 27 Akin Ajala 28 
Regina Agbozo 28 Toyin Otunuga 28 
Deacon Tunde Onadipe 28   


